Year 10 Information - 16 June 2020
[bookmark: _Hlk43120834]Dr Karunanithi, Director of Public Health for Lancashire, has advised that Lancashire schools CAN now open more widely to Year 10 students from 22 June 2020 onwards.  
The government have made it clear that ONLY a quarter of Year 10 are allowed to be in college at any one time.  This means that every Year 10 student will only be able to attend once a week on a specified day between now and the end of term.  
Year 10 will be invited into college to offer some face-to-face support to supplement their remote education, which should remain the predominant mode of education during this term for Year 10 students.
A letter will be sent to all Year 10 parents this week informing them which day their child will be invited into college.  Due to covid-19 strict health and safety measures will be in place.  It will be essential that every student follows the strict social distancing and health and safety procedures. Students will be informed about these procedures on arrival at college and will have to sign the behaviour pledge in response to Covid-19. 
The Behaviour Policy has been updated and all students MUST follow this policy.  A copy of the updated policy is on the college website. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If Year 10 parents do not receive a letter by Friday 19 June please ring Unity College on 01282 683010 and you will be informed which day your child should attend next week.
I look forward to welcoming Year 10 back to Unity College starting next week.

